Your Weekly Newsletter 

Issue 49 Week Ending 11th September 2015. 
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Welcome Back
We hope that you all have enjoyed the summer holidays.  It is very nice to be back although I must admit I do not like the alarm clock ringing quite so early!

Our Little Ducklings and Little Chicks have settled in wonderfully as have the rest of the school. Already the children are industriously working in their classes and look gorgeous in their smart new uniforms.  All our children in the infants and Ducklings have been assigned their ‘Book Buddy’ from an older class today and we’ve started our Fun Friday activities today too. Learning with children from other classes across school helps embed our family  ethos deeply.
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In this weekly newsletter we share our news from the week as well as inform you of up and coming events with dates and times so please look out for details that are relevant for you and your child each week as the list below is by no way exhaustive.
It is lovely to welcome Mr Vaughan back to our school after his secondment to support another school for the past two terms.  You will see him teaching in Robins Class, in Yellow Ducklings and in Doves Class to release the Senior Management Teachers.

We also can now officially welcome Miss Clarkson and Mr Cox. I am very happy that they have become permanent additions to our teaching team.  Miss Chippendale is also finally with us as our SENCo and would like to invite parents to drop in for a coffee to meet her on Wednesday at either 09:00 or 15:00.
I am very proud to say that one of our members of staff is running in the Great North Run this weekend. She has trained throughout the summer and is now fully ready.  She is running to raise money for Trinity Hospice and Palliative Care Services and Brian House Children’s Hospice.  If you would like to help support these worthy local charities you can at www.justgiving.com/katywhite-GNR2015  We wish her all the very best.
Milk is available for all of our pupils to have during the day.  If you wish to register your child then please login and register your details at this address: 

https://customers.coolmilk.com/manage/Parent_Child_Registration.php
Gentle Reminder ~ The carpark at the front of our school is assigned for staff use only.  We ask that you refrain from parking in the carpark to enable staff to be able to park their car and to prevent anyone getting blocked in.

Star of the Week[image: image2.wmf] certificates have been awarded to:
	Lincoln Crumblehulme from Parrots
	Nicole West from Herons

	Kayden Edwards from Robins
	Laila Hardman from Owls

	Oliver Rogerson from Doves
	Gabbie Howarth from Kestrels

	Jack Taylor from Hawks
	Callum Edwards from Falcons

	Travis Yates from Eagles
	Well done everyone!


Dates to note:

Tuesday 22nd September ~ Open Afternoon for prospective parents 13:30-15:00

Wednesday 23rd September ~ Open Afternoon for prospective parents 13:30-15:00

Thursday 24th September ~ Open Evening for prospective parents 18:00-19:30

Class assemblies for Eagles, Hawks, Falcons, Kestrels, Doves and Owls will be held on Tuesday afternoons from 15:00 this term.  Dates are to be confirmed.

Friday 23rd October ~ WOW afternoon for all families to attend school. 14:00-15:30

Tuesday 10th November ~ Parents’ Evening with appointments from 16:00
Thursday 12th November ~ Parents’ Evening with appointments from 16:00

Week commencing the 7th December ~ Christmas productions for our infants.

Tuesday 15th December ~ Carleton Green’s Christmas Candlelit Carol Service at Rossall Chapel.  
Clubs are to run from next week. There are additional ones to come soon so watch out for further information. Please tick the club you wish your child to attend and sign the permission slip at the end.
Monday  
Boys football for years 4,5 and 6.  15:30-16:30

Tuesday 
Dance for Ducklings, years 1 and 2.  15:30-16:15
Guitar Club for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6.  15:30-16:15

Wednesday

 Girls football for years 4, 5 and 6. 08:10-08:45

 Netball for Years 5 and 6. 15:30-16:15

Thursday 

Choir for years 3, 4, 5 and 6. 15:30-16:15

Friday 

Indoor Athletics (preparation for the competition) for years 4, 5 and 6. 08:10-08:45 
Choir for Ducklings, years 1 and 2.  15:30-16:15

Signed _________________________________  Name of child _________________________  Class _____________
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